
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/22/2016 5:14:23 PM

First name: Eric

Last name: Fiscus

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I strongly encourage you to implement the following two changes to the plan:

 

*The proposed Bald/Snow/White wilderness designation eliminates a contiguous Kettles Crest riding experience,

as well as connection to Thirteen Mile Trail.  Bald/Snow/White should be included in the SIA.  This unifies all of

the Kettle Crest under one management designation and preserves the unique north-south Crest riding

experience, as well as un-interrupted access to the Pacific Northwest Trail. This can be accomplished by

changing the Coyote Mountain/Hoodoo roadless area to backcountry or wilderness.

 

*The Abercrombie Mountain and Silver Creek trails should be removed from recommended wilderness, and

instead designated as backcountry, or another SIA. The Abercrombie and Silver Creek loop should be preserved

for mountain bikers as this high alpine riding experience cannot be replicated elsewhere in WA.  

 

With the above changes incorporated, I fully endorse Alternative P. Thank you again for your hard work and

opportunity to voice my strong support for maintained mountain bike access to the trails of the Colville National

Forest.      

 

Sincerely,

 

Eric Fiscus

 


